Service Policy
The Barracuda Swim Club provides our swimmers the opportunities to excel to the best of their abilities and desires while maintaining a reasonable fee structure.  The club is directed by a professional coaching staff, sustained by an active Parents Board, and supported by the parents.  Part of that parental support involves an obligation to assist the team at swim meets.  Hosting swim meets is one of the largest sources of income for the team.  Successful meets provide revenue to the club which would otherwise need to be made up by an increase in monthly dues.

In order to spread the workload out so everyone does their fair share, the following Service Policy has been instituted:

1. Service to the club at hosted swim meets is expected from each family who has a child or children participating in that meet.  


A. Each family is expected to sign up for at least one session during the meet.  Those with specific skills (ie - computer operator, official) are encouraged to fill those positions.  Those with less training or experience can easily fulfill the roles of timers, runners, recorders, etc.  Those who would like to apprentice for more specific positions (ie - computer operator) are encouraged to do so. Apprenticing at a meet fulfills service requirements.


B. Families should sign up for their Service at the time they register for the meet on line.  Simply click on the "Job Sign Up" button by the meet name on our website.  (It's next to the "Attend/Decline" button)

2. New families joining our team are exempt from the Service Requirement for their first two swim meets.  We want you and your child to first learn how this sport of swimming runs, then draw on your time and talents to support our efforts.

3. The requirement is for each family to provide a worker for at least one session of a meet.  A parent, relative, older sibling, friend, or other responsible individual will fulfill this requirement. We discourage swimmers participating in the meet, even in another session, to fulfill this role.  They need to be rested to better perform when it is their time to swim.
4. In order to better prepare our workers, especially those who are anxious about fulfilling a role, the club will provide a training session prior to each of our hosted meets.  Instruction on how to perform basic roles will be given.  It really is not difficult, but we understand the need to feel more confident going into the meet, itself.

We emphasize to your children the importance of supporting their teammates at meets and in training. Through such support, everyone can achieve more.  You service to our club when we most urgently need it helps to show that supportive spirit in action.  

Thank-you in advance for your commitment to our program and our swimmers!

